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July 1st, 2024 

 

 

Please note that Trinidad and Tobago remain on a Storm Warming and Hurricane Warning 

respectively. 

 

As a result, major operations remain suspended. We will continue to monitor the official advisories and 

based on this further updates on resumption will be provided. 

 

Our next update will be provided at 1500 hours on July 1st, 2024. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 
NOTICE 18-2024:   Resumption of Operations at the Port of Point Lisas and Less than 

Container Load (LCL) Warehouse 

 


